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Background

The Ministry of Education has been reviewing the Child Care
Funding Formula and Funding Framework over the past year and
released the new formula to Municipalities on December 18,
2012. The Ministry has defined the funding formula as the
method by which the province allocates funds and the funding
framework as the rules associated with how the funds can be
spent along with reporting requirements. The Ministry took on
this project in part to start the process of “modernizing” the child
care system due to the recent implementation of full day
kindergarten.  The funding formula that is currently in place also
relies on outdated information to determine allocations and
therefore there has been a change to new data elements
including child populations and other demographic data. Overall,
there were no new dollars associated with the funding formula;
with the exception of a one-time $50 million dollar pool of
mitigation funding that will be allocated to those Municipalities that have lost funding under the new
formula. With no new funding being injected into the formula, it has meant that funds have shifted between
Municipalities within the Province. 

In terms of the funding framework, changes have been made to increase flexibility for Municipalities which
will help deliver on local service plans and respond more effectively to community needs.

Local Impact

The City of Greater Sudbury has one of the largest cuts in the province to its child care funding
formula. Overall the City will see a reduction in Provincial funding of approximately $1.75 million for its 2013
budget. This has triggered a mitigation funding allocation from the province of $6,676,180 which can be
used indefinitely to support child care in the community but is primarily meant to transition the system to
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used indefinitely to support child care in the community but is primarily meant to transition the system to
the reduced funding amount. 

Staff will be bringing forward a full report along with local implications at the March Community Services
meeting.
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